
SFE / MRR Neighborhood Watch Meeting 

8/9/2022 

 
Seven attendees met at the SFE Firehouse 
 
John Moede, SFE Fire Chief gave an update on the goings on in the neighborhood.   
 
Thanks to Matt McDowell for obtaining the red File of Life folders.  
 
Seven neighbors are interested in Woods Watch training. 
 
We are always in READY status. Danger is never over. We will evacuate early before the GO 
Emergency Notification. 
 
Reminders: 

Prevent burglaries by calling the Sheriff’s Department 928.635.4487 and say you are calling 

from Sherwood Forest Estates about any strange people walking or vehicles driving through 

the neighborhood. If your dog is barking, check it out. 

In case your home has been broken into, do not touch, move or rearrange anything and back 

out. Be mindful of foot prints and tire tracks. Crimes can be anonymously reported by calling 

Crime Stoppers at 928.774.6111. 

Always call 911 in case of medical or life-threatening emergency. Say you are from Sherwood 

Forest Estates. 

NO DUMPING is allowed at the Fire Station. 

SFE/MRR Neighborhood Watch Meeting Minutes will soon be posted on the SFE website at 

www.sherwoodforestatesaz.com where additional information is available. Click on More and 

then Neighborhood Watch. 

 

http://www.sherwoodforestatesaz.com/

